
Friendly Service 
 
Friendly Service has been quite busy with the Annual Report information 
due after the holidays.  Forms and directions were mailed to unit chairs 
11/7/20.  Numbers were collected, compiled and the Annual Report 
was  mailed to Judith Corigliano on 1/15/21 well before the 2/15/21 
deadline. Thank you to all who contributed to this effort. 
 
Cards were sent as follows: to Frank Berger in the death of his brother, to 
the family of Terry Trudeau in his death, to Ann and Gene Czajkowski in 
the sudden death of their granddaughter, to Roberta Leu of Phelps , a 
member who suffered a bad house fire. 
Holiday greetings and thanks for all their efforts throughout the year were 
sent to unit chairs. 
 
Finances:  checkbook balance as of February 11, 2011: $628.87 
Checks written:  $50 to R.Ballard for mailing RENY stickers rather than 
having 10 people drive to collect them.$100 to American Lung Assoc. In 
memory of Terry  Trudeau, former  State VP, President, Membership 
Chair  and Treasurer til his death. 
$50 in memory of Ann Czajkowski 's granddaughter's passing. 
 
Looking forward to a happy, healthy 2021! 
 
Barbara Rosecrans, Friendly Service, CWZ 
 


